## HIGH SCHOOL OF HOSPITALITY MANAGEMENT

## **WINTER 2021 NEWSLETTER**

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to semester two! Congratulations – we've made it half way! While there have been struggles, HSHM is confident that we are on a path toward a greater sense of normalcy. We would like to thank our students, parents, and community members for all of their support during these challenging times. As we continue to move forward, we encourage parents to be vigilant in monitoring student grades through Canvas Observer and NYCSA Account. Let's make sure our students get the second semester off to a great start!





For inquiries, contact us at 914-620-2948 or BnunezeHshm.info For a preview of our events or important information,

please visit HSHM.INFO



## **SAVE THE DATE!**

- Lunar New Year2/12/21Schools Closed
  - Midwinter Recess
    2/12/21-2/19/21
    Schools Closed
- Parent Teacher Conference
   3/18/21 5:30PM 7:30PM
   3/19/21 1:45PM 3:45PM
- SAT School Day ( Juniors)
   3/24/21
- Spring Recess
  3/29/21-4/2/21
  Schools Closed

# Preparing for the spring!

With the Spring fastly approaching HSHM wants to ensure students and families are well prepared for the future. Look out for the following workshop announcements!

Working Paper and Summer Youth employment How To become an observer on Canvas How to set up your NYSCA Account

## The College Corner

#### **Ninth Grade**

We are in the second semester of your child's 9th grade year! It is important to remind your children to remain in contact with teachers. If your child has fallen behind with work or is finding the adjustment to high school to be

is finding the adjustment to high school to be overwhelming, please reach out to your teachers or guidance counselor for support.

#### **Tenth Grade**

Encourage your child's highest performance in their classes and be mindful that both attendance and class averages are considered not only when applying to colleges, but also when requesting letters of recommendation from staff members. It is never too early to be aware of college fairs and the possibilities of (virtually) touring different campuses

### **Eleventh Grade**

Make sure that if your child has not yet done so, to register for SAT School Day on 3/24/21. Encourage your child to study and attend any SAT preparatory classes being offered in your area. Be sure that your child is on track with completion of Regents exams in order to graduate. Lastly, we encourage you to visit colleges and universities virtually.

#### **Twelfth Grade**

P. Make sure to fill out your

SI FASFA, and TAP, which can be done at
https://fasfa.ed.gov/. Keep photocopies as you
finish, and send off your applications and essays. You
can access your transcript on the NYSCA ACCOUNT.
Contact us for your creation code!

For inquiries, contact us at 914–620–2948 or BnunezeHshm.info

For a preview of our events or important information, please visit HSHM.INFO